
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
May 10, 2021 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
We are committed to keeping you informed of our integration activities and I am excited to share two important 
milestones in our journey that will take place on August 2. 
 

• Nexeo Solutions Canada Corp. and Univar Canada Ltd. shall amalgamate to form Univar Solutions 
Canada Ltd. 

• We are transitioning to our new Enterprise Resource Planning system, SAP 
 
Our move to SAP will make it easier for you to do business with us. We will be able to offer you more digital 
features, such as 24/7 access to our full product catalog, online ordering, order and shipment tracking and 
document access, and much more. 
 
This is the f irst of several communications that you will receive to inform you of what changes we are making and 
what actions may be required. While our goal is to have minimal impact to you and your business, there may be 
things you need to do to ensure a smooth transition.   
 
We appreciate your business and thank you for your patience as we work hard to make the transition as 
seamless as possible. Please pass this information along to anyone at your company responsible for maintaining 
supplier records or purchasing/ordering/receiving products. 
 
If  you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your current Customer Solutions Representative or 
Sales Account Manager. Either can help answer questions and provide additional support. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 

 
 
Jim Holcomb 
SVP & President Chemical Distribution North America, Univar Solutions 

 

 


